

Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education REGION V

SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF CATANDUANES

DIVISION MEMORANDUM OSDS-CID- DM_149_, S. 2021

ECON NO-MIX 2021

To: Public Schools District Supervisors Secondary School Heads



Attached is the letter-request from the UP Organization of Business Economics Majors (UP OBEM) regarding the conduct of the **Econ No-Mix 2021**, an annual economics convention that aims to bring together 200 high school students nationwide, on **May 15-16**, **2021** via several platforms, primarily Zoom.

Details of the said convention can be accessed through the full primer at http://bit/ly/ENMPrimer2021. Registration details and other information are on the attached letter-request.

For information and dissemination.

SUSAN S. COLLANO

Assistant Schools Division Superintendent Officer- In Charge Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

Encl.:
References:
To be indicated in the Perpetual Index
Under the following subjects:

jto/ DM BCON NO-MIX 2021 002/April 12, 2021





BOARD OF DIRECTORS

DONALD TRISTAN LACSON

ALMIRA GRACE LAPITAN

Creatives Director

JAN MARINELLE ANDRES
Corporate Relations Director

MARVIN KYLE ABREU
Events Director

HANNAH JO MARIE CABATAY

External Relations Director

ARJAY JULIO
School Relations Director

FOR INQUIRIES, PLEASE CONTACT

ARJAY JULIO

School Relations Director

0939 180 3581
schoolrelations.economix@gmail.com

DONALD TRISTAN LACSON

0905 518 4117 economix.upobem@gmail.com April 5, 2021

SUSAN S. COLLANO Superintendent Division of Catanduanes Catanduanes, Region 5

Dear Ms. Collano,

Greetings!



We are the UP Organization of Business Economics Majors (UP OBEM), a duly recognized socio-academic organization based in the School of Economics, University of the Philippines Diliman. It has been triumphant in furthering its core thrusts of unity, service, and excellence. Now on its 33rd year, UP OBEM continues to promote and strengthen its presence as the only business organization in the UP School of Economics, committed to fostering academic excellence and providing exposure to business and economics environments among its members and the student community.

After one year of hiatus, UP OBEM will once again hold Econ No-Mix, an annual economics convention that aims to bring together 200 high school students nationwide to promote economics by introducing different economic concepts in various fields through talks and competitions. It will be held on May 15 and 16, 2021, via several online platforms, primarily Zoom.

Econ No-Mix 2021, entitled "RESCUE: Reviving the Philippine Economy through Strengthening the Healthcare System", will focus on public health, with a special focus on the government's role in developing and implementing policies to strengthen the healthcare system and how responses to public health issues can improve economic outcomes. The talks and competitions will serve as an avenue for the participants to learn about the state of the Philippines' health care system and its relationship to the economy, as well as possible means to meet its long-term objectives, all the while being linked to basic economic concepts and applications that are evident in everyday lives.

Pursuant to DepEd Order No. 8 s. 2013 entitled "Policy Guidelines on Regulating the Issuance of DepEd Advisories," we would like to request an advisory from your good office to further promote our event and to encourage a greater audience to participate in the competitions.

There shall be NO REGISTRATION FEES for the event. Furthermore, certificates of recognition will be given to all participants, with cash prizes awarded to the overall Top 3 Winners of this year's Econ No-Mix.

Participating schools may reserve their slots through http://bit.ly/ENM2021ReservationLuzon.

Reservation shall be made on a first-come, first-served basis. They may access the full primer at http://bit.lv/ENMPrimer2021. For detailed information about the registration process, general mechanics, and the competitions. For updates, they are encouraged to follow us on Facebook page: Econ No-Mix https://www.facebook.com/econnomix. For inquiries, they may email us at schoolrelations.economix@gmail.com, message us on our official FB page, or contact the undersigned below.

Attached herewith are the formal letter of endorsement request and the official primer for your perusal. Should you have any concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us.

We hope for your positive response and we look forward to a fruitful partnership with you in this endeavor. Thank you!

Sincerely yours,

Mecron

Patrick Gregory V. Tecson School Relations Officer 0947 896 9936